
NO GOSSIP POLICY



_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

●You must understand and acknowledge what is and isn’t considered gossip. A casual or 
unconstrained conversation or reports about other people, typically involving details that are not 
confirmed as being true. Gossip however is not raising issues where serious acts of abuse or 
bullying may be involved. We at NEBULA Wrestling believe in creating an environment that is 
safe to voice issues without the fear of being antagonised or treated unfairly due to raising 
awareness to such issues.


●With the above in mind, you should not create or indulge in gossip that we at NEBULA Wrestling 
feel is unhealthy in creating a safe and drama-free environment for all who attend our 
performance centre.


●Policies around gossip should be followed by wrestlers, trainees, those attending the 
performance centre and all members of staff alike.


●Acts of gossip should be reported to the head trainer or head of safeguarding.


Please note the provisions in this policy are subject to amendment at the discretion of NEBULA 
Wrestling management.


Head of safeguarding: Juliette De Momigny

Head of safeguarding contact: Juliette.nebulawrestling@gmail.com


